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Assistant Strength/Conditioning/Agility help needed:  As a result of the incredible success of the Iron Dread 
Strength and Conditioning program, there is a need to add additional personnel to support the program.  The 
ideal candidate will be willing to learn and utilize our current conjugate method of training that has yielded 
significant positive results for our student-athletes and programs.  In general, the program runs during the school 
year M-F from 6:30 - 8:00 a.m. and after school from 3:00 - 5:00 p.m.  Over holiday breaks, the program often is 
held from 8:00 a.m. - 10:00 a.m.  During the summer, the program runs from 8:00 a.m. - noon.   The Assistant 
Strength and Conditioning Coordinator would be anticipated to initially work sessions equalling approximately 10 
hours per week.  The number of hours may increase over time after the initial training phase.  If you are 
interested, please contact Mike Bavineau at bavineaum@dexterschools.org.

Thank you for your continued commitment to our kids and Go Dreads!

Sincerely,

Christopher Timmis, EdD

Superintendent




